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November, 2017 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

UOW Discovery Day 2018 
 

A Uni Discovery Day has been organised for Tuesday 6 February, 2018 at Wollongong University.  
The aim of the day is to experience life as a Uni student for one day and become familiar with the 
Wollongong Uni Campus. 
 
▪ The Discovery Day program is aimed at Year 12 students who are eligible for an ATAR and who 

are interested in future University study. If you do not intend to go to University, you shouldn't 
attend Discovery Day. 
 

▪ Your Discovery Day will provide you with an opportunity to experience, for a day, life as a 
university student. For example, finding your way around campus, reading timetables and 

attending classes. You're going to have a great time.  It isn't really an opportunity for you to gain 

information on actual courses offered by the University of Wollongong (UOW) - this will come later 
in the year. Discovery Day is about getting you there to experience life as a Uni student and to find 
out what kind of subjects and degree you might like to do once you finish the HSC.  
 

▪ Please choose lectures that you have an interest in. Do not choose lectures because your friends 
are going to that session. If you do this it may mean students who are actually interested in those 
areas of study will miss out - and it's not the way that Uni works - you should choose what is the 
best fit for you. 

Date:   Tuesday 6 February 2018 

Venue:   University of Wollongong   

Transport:  Students will travel by bus to and from the University   

Time: 7:45am departing from Church Street; returning in time for afternoon buses 

Dress:   Full School Uniform is required 

Bring: Pen and paper 

Lunch: Students can bring food and drink with them, or purchase from venue 

Registration: Please register ASAP by visiting the University of Wollongong website 

Cost: $12.00 

 

Payment: is available at the office via Cheque/Cash or Eftpos. Alternatively, Online Payment is our 

preferred payment method. Go to the school website www.sjchsdow.catholic.edu.au Homepage, 

Notes & Payments and select the relevant link. 

This link closes at 3:30pm on the final payment date. 
    

Please complete the below permission slip including online confirmation payment receipt and return to 

the school office.  
 

Final payment is Friday 8 December 2017; no notes or payments will be accepted after 

this date. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Sue Kennedy 

Careers Coordinator 

 

16 Macquarie St, Albion Park  NSW  2527 
PO Box 130, Albion Park    NSW  2527 

Tel: (02) 4230 8500 
Fax: (02) 4256 5793 

Email: info@sjchsdow.catholic.edu.au 

http://www.sjchsdow.catholic.edu.au/


UOW Discovery Day 2018 
To be returned by Friday 8 December 2017 

 
 
I give permission for my child …………………………………………… of homeroom……… 

to attend the UOW Discovery Day on Tuesday 6 February 2018.  I understand students are 

to travel by bus.   

 

My child has registered on the UOW Website 

 
Parent/Guardian Signature:…………………………………………………..    
 
Date: …………………………………………………………………………… 

 
 

The cost of the excursion is $12.00 

 
Payment method used: 

 

  Payment enclosed $     

 Online payment made:  

RECEIPT ATTACHED / RECEIPT NO:          

 

 

Final payment is Friday 8 December; no notes or payments will be accepted after this 

date. 

 

 

Please indicate if your child has any allergies we need to be aware of, and any medication that is 

required: 

             

 

             

 

Emergency Contact Name:        

 

Emergency Contact Number:        

 

Parent/Guardian Signature:        

 

Date:           

 

 

 


